
 

 
 
     August 09, 2024 
 
Dionne Filatrault              BY EMAIL 
Executive Director 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
29 Mitik Street 
PO BOX 1360 
CAMBRIDGE BAY, NU X0B 0C0 
info@nirb.ca   
 
Dear Dionne Filatrault: 
 
Comments and Recommendations on Nunavut Impact Review Board’s 2024 Revised Draft 
Standard Impact Statement Guidelines 
 
Thank you for providing the opportunity to comment on the above-noted document. The 
Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) has reviewed the Nunavut Impact Review 
Board’s (NIRB) Revised Draft Standard Impact Statement Guidelines and has provided its comments 
and recommendations in the requested table format. Please note that some comments apply to 
multiple sections of the document and have been consolidated to reduce repetition. We have also 
noted a few editorial matters which we will share under separate cover for NIRB’s consideration. 
 
All GNWT departments with interests related to NIRB were provided the opportunity to review the 
draft Guidelines. Comments and recommendations were provided by the GNWT Departments of 
Environment and Climate Change; Industry, Tourism, and Investment; Health and Social Services; 
Justice; Executive and Indigenous Affairs; and Education, Culture and Employment.  
 
Should the NIRB or any reviewers have questions about this submission, please contact Aswathy 
Mary Varghese (Ash), Project Assessment Analyst, at Ash_Varghese@gov.nt.ca or by telephone at 
867-767-9180 ext. 24024 or Alison Heslep, Manager, Project Assessment Branch, at 
Alison_Heslep@gov.nt.ca or by telephone at 867-767-9180 ext. 24021.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
       Lorraine Seale 
       Director 

Impact Assessment and Security Management  
       Environment and Climate Change 
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